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       10th December  2021   

            Being the best you can be. 

Dates for your diary: 

 

 Monday  13th December                                                 Year 5/6 Football Tournament—Bescot Stadium 

 Tuesday 14th December                                                 Christmas Guitar Concert  (Zoom) and tickets 

 Tuesday 14th December                                                 Nursery & Reception—Christmas Nativity 2.00pm 

 Wednesday 15th December                                           Nursery & Reception—Christmas Nativity  9.30am 

 Wednesday 15th December                                            KS2 Christmas Sing-a-long- 2pm (Y3 and 4 parents) 

 Wednesday 15th December                                          Santa’s Grotto and refreshments—outside event—tickets for Santa 

 Thursday 16th December                                                KS2  Christmas Sing-a-long—2pm  (Y5+6 parents) 

 Friday 17th December                                                    Christmas Breakfast/ End of Term -  school finishes 12 noon  

 Tuesday 4th January                                                       Spring Term—School opens to  children. 

 Wednesday 12th January                                                Reception—Hook day ‘Lets Visit’   

 Wednesday 2nd  February                                             Years 5 & 6 “A” Football League Willenhall E-Act 

 

                                                  

                                 

 

 

                                                             Over 95% of parents are now using Classcharts    

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our final week in school before the Christmas holiday is  nearly here!  Please use the website calendar and 

the dates for your diary to make sure you know what’s happening  in school.  We will continue to seek  

advice and support from Public Health England  regarding COVID cases in school.   

On Tuesday 7th December we had our termly review in school which focused on personal development, 

safeguarding and Health and Safety compliance. The review was very positive and we will use the next steps to support our 

planning for the spring term.  On Wednesday Mrs Flemings and the SEND team welcomed parents into school to hold our 

first SEND parents forum.  Thank you to everyone who attended and we look forward to planning our next meeting in the 

spring term.  

I am coming  to the end of my first year at Fibbersley Park and I want to thank colleagues, children and families for making 

me feel so welcome .  Fibbersley is an exciting place to be and I look forward to  the New Year  and all the events and  

activities we have planned.  

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs Sugars 



  10th December 2021     

@fibparkacademy  

 

   Pride – Passion – Positivity  

                                   

                    Our Fibbersley Stars from this week. 

                                 Well done to... 

RL Kyle & Shemariah 2I Cody-Jay & Hermione 4S Nyal & Ryan 

RH Mohamed & Sophie 2H Carter 5L Kimiyah & Kyle 

RA Sehajbir & Ava-Ann 3D Jessica & Sanjey 5R Lilli-mae & Trent 

1B Everyone 3G Noah & Gurfateh 5X Ruby & Karys 

1C Daigan & Summer 3M Zander & Bella-Ri 6H Lacey & Cody 

1W Nylah & Lydia 4D Oliver-Logan & Niamh 6B Morgan & Roop 

2B Riley & Charlie 4P Liam & Molly 6M Charlie B & Scarlett 

    All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in assembly on Friday. 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year Group. 

                       RA 92.2%                    1B  92.6%                        2H  92%                      3G   93.9%  

 

                  4D  99.3%                          5R  98.3%                          6M  96.5% 

 

Please ensure children have the correct kit in school on P.E days 

  RA        Tuesday       RH  Thursday      RL   Friday 
  Yr1        Monday & Friday 
  Yr2       Tuesday & Thursday 
  Yr3        3M & 3G  Tuesday & Wednesday  3D Monday & Tuesday 
  Yr4       Thursday & Friday 
  Yr5       Wednesday & Friday 
   Yr6        Wednesday 
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Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office every morning of their absence to record it. 

Please state their name, class number and the reason for absence.  Please do not send absence message via class 

charts.  Thank you. 

 

Reminder 

Please remember we are a ‘nut free’ school. No nuts of any kind are allowed as 

snacks. This is to   

ensure our pupils with nut allergies are kept safe.  

Applications for Recep-

tion places are now open. 

Please apply online 

through Walsall Council.    

For more details please 

see our school website.  

Closing date for Applica-

tions:  15th January 2022 

Primary school offer date: 

19th April 2022. 



 

Willenhall Town Centre Partnership volunteer group are  organising a number of FREE events within the Town 
Centre during December.  This will include nativity Trail, free fair rides,  Santa’s grotto, Elf hunt, festive music, 

street  entertainment BBQ, carols plus lots more.  
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Radio station FPA is back! 

Broadcasting throughout Fibbersley Park Academy, Radio Station FPA is our weekly radio show. Produced 

by the Creative Arts Team and year 5 Arts Ambassadors, each show features fascinating school news, in-

depth interviews, special WOW moments, exciting competitions and much much more! To listen to our 

episodes, please visit our school website: 

https://www.fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk/radio-station-fpa/ 

Tune in, enjoy.. And have a Fibbersley-tastic day! 

            Pride – Passion – Positivity  

   REMINDERS 
Communication:  If you have an issue or question, make contact with your child’s class teacher via class charts, telephone or email 
in the first instance. If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
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Walsall College will be running FREE five week family maths and English courses for adults to help children aged 3 - 10 
use maths and/or English in a fun way! 

 The courses will be held at our Hawbush Campus every Thursday from 13th January with our English sessions taking 
place from 9.30am – 12pm, while our maths sessions run from 12.30pm – 3pm. 

 You can decide to do either the maths or English courses, or even both. 

                                                 Whilst meeting new people, you will be able to learn how to: 

 

 

 

 

 

          These courses are for any adults responsible for children such as carers, parents or grandparents. 

               To register your interest for one or both sessions, call Lynda Whitebeard on 01922 657068. 

 Our Hawbush Campus is located at: Walsall College, Hawbush Campus, Beeches Road, Walsall, WS3 1HB 

*Build maths and/or English into everyday activities at home 

Gain confidence and develop maths and/or English skills in a fun 
way 

  
*Create activities relating to numbers, shapes or your children’s favourite book 

Produce games and activities to be played with your children 


